
Councillor Chris Cooley cooley@wells.ca 
November 3, 2021  10:11am 
 
It is at this time that I respectfully resign as Councilor for the District of Wells effective at the conclusion 
of the month of November 2021. Thank you to the people of the District of Wells, District Staff, my 
fellow Councilors, and the Mayor. 
 
Chris Cooley 
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